
Hello Crosby Heights Community, 

 

We have had an extremely successful start to the school 

year here at Crosby Heights! We are excited to see our 

students following classroom routines and engaged in 

their learning. Over the past few weeks students have 

participated in various extra curricular activities, includ-

ing the Terry Fox Walk, Cross Country, and Volleyball 

team tryouts. 

 

The last week of September marked Safety Week in the 

YRDSB. Students were engaged in learning about safety 

at school and participated in both a Lockdown drill and 

Fire Evacuation. Students also participated in Bus Safety 

sessions to ensure safe travel when on the bus. 

 

We look forward to our first School Council meeting on 

October 21 at 7pm.  Please join us, everyone is welcome! 

 

Best Wishes, (and Go Blue Jays!) 

 

Mr. Tim Dunn   Mrs. Trish Dynes 

Principal    Vice-Principal 
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This year marks 35 years since a young Canadian 

named Terry Fox attempted to run across Canada to 

raise funds for cancer research. Over the past 35 

years Canadians have been inspired by Terry’s cour-

age and determination and have made the decision to 

participate in annual Terry Fox runs and walks in their 

own communities. This year, students at Crosby 

Heights Public School held a Terry Fox Walk on  

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 25 after lunch.   

 

Students supported Terry Fox and Cancer Research 

by walking and bringing a Toonie for Terry.  
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Terry Fox Walk 2015 

P.A. DAY 

Friday, 

November 27, 

2015 

C R O SB Y HEIGHTS PUB L I C  SC HOOL  

Winter Break 

Dec 21-Jan 1 

2016 

Secondary School Information Sessions 

 

Alexander MacKenzie SS: Oct.29 7pm 

Arts Alex Mack @ Richmond Hill Perf Arts Centre:  

Oct 21 7pm 

Richmond Hill SS:  Jan 12    7pm 

Richmond Green SS: Nov 17    7pm 

Bayview SS:  Jan 21    7pm 

Important Dates: 
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Our first School Council meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 

7pm in the Staff Room.   

 

We encourage all parents to attend and consider holding an executive position. Our 

Executive Committee consists of: Chair, (or Co-Chairs), Treasurer, and Secretary.  

Other non-Executive roles within Council are also available. There are many volun-

teer opportunities that come up throughout the school year, where parents may 

consider a role on a specific sub-committee as well. 
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Crosby Heights Public School   190 Neal Drive, Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 3K8  

A Message from School Trustee,  

Corrie McBain 

Welcome back to another school year. 

 

I am happy to extend a warm welcome to our returning students and families and 
those who are new to our Board.  I am the trustee for your child’s school and your 
representative on the York Region District School Board of Trustees. 

 

I am looking forward to continuing my work to ensure that all YRDSB students re-
ceive a high quality education within safe, caring and inclusive learning environ-
ments. 

 

In the coming year, trustees will continue to focus on the priorities that we set out 
in our Multi-Year Plan:  student achievement and well-being, the delivery of effec-
tive and sustainable educational programs and the responsible stewardship of 
Board resources. 

 

We know that partnerships with families are essential to achieving this goal.  
Good schools become better schools when they are connected to parents and 
families. 

 

I hope that you will find positive and meaningful ways to engage with your child’s 
school over the course of the year.  There will be many events and activities to 
look forward to throughout the year and many opportunities across the Region 
that support parent engagement. 

 

2015-16 promises to be an exciting year.  All the best for the upcoming school 
year! 


